City of Mercer Island
Public Works Department
9601 S.E. 36th Street
Mercer Island, WA 98040

CONSTRUCTION IN THE AREA

Date: May 13, 2024 (Monday)
Time: 9 AM—5:00 PM
Location: N. Mercer Way and 72nd Ave SE
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For more information please visit the City website: CONSTRUCTION IN THE AREA
www.mercerisland.gov/WUO0130
K %,o Date: May 13, 2024 (Monday)
e % Time: 9 AM—5:00 PM
gl[ Location: N. Mercer Way and 72nd Ave SE
A water main shutdown will affect: your residence
s SE2Zmd 5t on Monday, May 13th, 2024, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00
p.m.
e ' DN This water main shutdown is to disconnect aging
i & \‘I{\\\ Cast Iron Water Pipe from the water system in
a Veln A~ S order to increase water quality.
EA 74TH AVE SE
Y ﬁ" T Partial lane closure in the areas is expected.
D‘- sEaerst Traffic control will be provided by the contractor.
S o AES N EH You may notice some discolored water when the
z 2 water service resumes after the shutdown. This
Contacts: should disappear after running the faucet or an
CIP Inspector, Stu George outside hose bib for several minutes.

(206) 771-4789 or email at: stu.george@mercerisland.gov
CIP Project Manager, George Fletcher
(206) 640-5379 or email at: George.fletcher@mercerisland.gov

This information can be made available on request to accommodate people with disabilities and those who need translation assistance.
Esta informacion puede estar disponible a pedido conforme a las necesidades de personas con discapacidad o aquellas que requieran de servicio de traduccion.
Ota nHpOpMALHS MOXKET OBITh IIPEJOCTABIICHA 10 3aMPOCY UL PA3MEILCHHS JIF0CH C OrpaHHYCHHBIMU BO3MOXKHOCTSIMH, @ TAKXKE TEX, KOMY TPEOYETCsl [IOMOLLb EPEBOIIHKA.
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Your Public Works
representative was here
to notify you of activity

Oon or near your street

9601 S.E. 36th Street
Mercer Island, WA 98040
(206) 275-7608

SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR DETAILS

www.mercerisland.gov/WU0130

Date: May 13, 2024 (Monday)
Time: 9:00 AM—5:00 PM
Location: N. Mercer Way and 72nd Ave SE

A water main shutdown will affect: your residence
on Monday, May 13th, 2024, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

This water main shutdown is to disconnect aging
Cast Iron water main from the water system to
increase water quality.

Partial lane closure in the areas is expected. Traffic
control will be provided by the contractor.

You may notice some discolored water when the
water service resumes after the shutdown. This
should disappear after running the faucet or an
outside hose bib for several minutes.

Contacts:

CIP Inspector, Stu George
(206) 771-4789 or email at:
stu.george@mercerisland.gov

CIP Project Manager, George Fletcher
(206) 640-5379 or email at:
George.fletcher@mercerisland.gov

This information can be made available on request to accommodate people
with disabilities and those who need translation assistance.
Esta informacion puede estar disponible a pedido conforme a las necesidades de personas
con discapacidad o aquellas que requieran de servicio de traduccion.
3Ta nHdopmaLmMa MOXKeT 6bITb NPeAOCTaBNAEHa MO 3aNPOCy ANA Pa3MeLEHNA Ntoael ¢
OrpaHUYeHHbIMU BO3MOXKHOCTAMM, @ TaKXKe TeX, KOMy TpebyeTca NoOMOLLb NepeBoaUMKa.
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